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OPRA Request

From BHCW TEAM <team@bhcw.io>
Date Fri 1/17/2025 9:46 AM
To lviana@bhtwp.com <lviana@bhtwp.com>
Cc adevanney@bhtwp.com <adevanney@bhtwp.com>; comptrollertips@osc.nj.gov <comptrollertips@osc.nj.gov>

Good Morning,

Please provide all invoice, receipts for trainings and conferences conducted by or involving Street Cop Training (Street Cop or the Company). 
Also include all copies of documentation (including full receipts, invoices - all paperwork) of meals and travel reimbursed by the township to
employees in connection to these trainings and conferences for the following years:

2021
2022
2023
2024

Under the new OPRA law passed by Scutari and Sarlo I may be required by you to provide my name and address:
John Migueis
56 Kuntz Avenue
Berkeley Height, NJ

I may also be required to disclose that I do not have a criminal record- I do not have a criminal record.

If you are not the appropriate contact please forward this to the new OPRA Custodian and cc me so I may know where to send future
requests.

Thank you.
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